CURRENT INTRODUCTION NUMBER:

Proposed Int. No. 847-A
INITIAL SPONSORS:

Council Member Rodriguez
TITLE:  

A Local Law in relation to requiring a study on the impact of growth in the taxicab and for-hire vehicle industries
BILL SUMMARY:

This plain language summary is for informational purposes only and does not substitute for legal counsel. For more information, you should review the full text of the bill, which is available online at legistar.council.nyc.gov.

The bill would require the Taxi and Limousine Commission (TLC) to conduct a study on how growth in the taxi and for-hire vehicle industries has impacted traffic, air quality, noise, and public health. The study would consider factors such as increases in the number of drivers, vehicles, and bases licensed, as well as trips taken. The TLC would be required to post on its website and submit to the Council a copy of the study no later than April 30, 2016. 
CODE SECTIONS AFFECTED:

· None.
EFFECTIVE DATE:

Immediately. 
NOTE: When reading the full text of the bill online at legistar.council.nyc.gov, language that is enclosed by [brackets] is proposed to be removed, and language that is underlined is proposed to be added.
